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Dear Parents & carers, 

Reception classes will be visiting London Zoo in Regent’s Park, as their end of year trip on Thursday 

13th July. 

The trip is also part of their topic work on ‘Land Animals’ this half term. The children will have the 

opportunity to see the wild animals and other various animal groups, which they would have been 

exploring and discussing in class.  

We will travel by Underground from Bromley by Bow station via Monument to Camden Town.  
Children will leave school at 9:30am and aim to return by 4:00pm.  
Parents will receive a text message for any unforeseen delays.    
 

We will extend this trip to parents and carers who would like to accompany their child/ren on the trip. 

This would mean that parents/carers will have to purchase their own entrance ticket to the Zoo, 

which must be booked online. Please let the reception staff know if you have booked tickets to attend 

the trip. 

Here is the link to the booking site. 

https://zsllondonzoo.seetickets.com/zsl/zsl-london-

zoo?_gl=1*gcigwb*_ga*NjMyNjQ5MDAzLjE2Nzc4Mzc5MTA.*_ga_MWZNHV9X89*MTY4NjY1MjM5Mi4

2LjAuMTY4NjY1MjM5Mi42MC4wLjA.&_ga=2.211258007.364878508.1686652393-

632649003.1677837910 

Adult ticket costs £31   
Additional child/ren under 15yrs £21.70 
You will be able to take your child and tour the Zoo independently or choose to stay with the school 

group. We will also allow parents to travel with the school group and on return you may opt to come 

back at a later time.  

Please ensure that your child has a rucksack to carry their school packed lunch and water bottle in, 
you may provide additional healthy snacks, no chocolate/sweets or fizzy drinks. Please provide them 
with a sun hat and sensible footwear for walking.  
Children must be in full school uniform.  
 

Thank you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs Rahman  
Assistant Headteacher                       
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